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ATTENTION ALL PROVIDERS 2016 HCPCS UPDATE

Louisiana Medicaid is currently in the process of completing the 2016 HCPCS update. The
Louisiana Medicaid files have been updated to reflect the deleted HCPCS codes for 2016. It is
the Department's intent to have the new 2016 codes and updates on file as soon as possible
including the appropriate editing and coverage determination for the new 2016 HCPCS codes.

Providers should submit claims for the appropriate HCPCS code to preserve timely filing. Claims
denied due to the use of the new 2016 HCPCS codes not yet on file, will be recycled once the fee
schedule updates are complete.

Most legacy Medicaid Fee Schedules on the Louisiana Medicaid website, www.lamedicaid.com,
will be updated in the near future to reflect coverage of the new 2016 codes. Providers should
monitor their RA messages for additional information.
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